
Brian Schultz 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Brian Schultz on behalf of Records Clerk 
Friday, January 08, 2021 8:24 AM 
'hamagnew@gmail.com' 
Consumer Contact 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/8/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 00699-2021 

Subject: RE: Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida 's outdated efficiency practices 

Good Morning, Hamilton Agnew 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200181-EU and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Sincerely, 

Brian Schultz 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
850.413.6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials 
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media 
upon request. Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 

-----Original Message-----
From: hamagnew@everyactioncustom.com <hamagnew@everyactioncustom.com> 
Sent: Thursday, January 07, 20216:22 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida's outdated efficiency practices 

Dear Florida PSC Commissioners, 

I would like to know what plans FPL has to build solar farms in southwest Florida. It seems imperative that if we are to 
survive the climate change/global warming problem, we must take advantage of the "free" solar energy coming from 
the sun and decrease our dependence on fossil fuels. 

A long term investment in this technology will have a profound effect in the near future. 

My research shows that some progress is being made in the east coast of Florida, and although we have considerable 
unused land in southwest Florida, there appears to be no public information about any plans to build solar plants here. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 
Hamilton Agnew 
Fort Myers, FL 33919 
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